
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Para Technical Committee Meeting 

Date of Meeting: 1 February 2024 

 

 

1. Amanda Rodgers, South and West DO has now joined the para committee. 

 

2. The 2024 Paralympic Selection Policy is now live, along with the rider register to intent 

form. 

 

3. Riders are reminded that P3 selection will open again at the end of 2025. 

 

4. The 2024 National Classification hubs have now been published on the BEF website and 

will also be included in all the 2024 para newsletters.  

 

5. The ‘Intro the Para’ zoom talks will continue throughout 2024, with the next one planned 

to take place on Wednesday 28 February 2024.  

 

6. Prize money for national para qualifier classes is being reviewed and will be confirmed 

ahead of the Winter qualifying season. 

 

7. BD are currently working with Virtus and the feasibility of hosting classes alongside BD 

para classes. There will also be a page on the BD website with information on Virtus and 

to help signpost riders in the coming weeks.  

 

8. BD are in the process of delivering hidden disability training to all BD officials, and staff 

with a launch date of June 2024 to the wider membership.  

 

9. Wellington have confirmed that they will be running a CPEDI in the Autumn of 2024, 

dates will be confirmed shortly.  

 

10. Date for next meeting: 23 April 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Director: Tracy Ormrod                                                                      Date: 16 February 2024  


